PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM

TO: Fr. Oates/Fr. McCarthy July 11, 1984

ety 7= e

FROM/A"Bishop Daily

RE: Rev. Thomas Forry

Attached is a letter that came to me some time ago
concerning Father Thomas Forxy. I send it to you because
I have just become ,aware of it. I would like to suggest
that you speak to Father Forry in your office as soon as
possible concerning its contents because, as you can
readily see, it is very serious.

Once you have interviewed Father Forry, you should inform
the Archbishop. If I cam be of assistance when I returm
from vacation, please let me know.

TVD/mbg

P.S. This letter from AR has not been
acknowledged.
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